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Dear Michael Prasad, 

The APUS IRB has reviewed and approved the above application as Exempt from further 
review. 

Date of IRB approval: 12/01/2023

Date of IRB approval expiration: 11/30/2028

The approval is valid for five calendar years from the date of approval. Should your 
research using human subjects extend beyond the time covered by this approval, you will 
need to submit an extension request form to the IRB.

Changes in the research design (e.g., recruitment process, advertisements) or informed 
consent process must be approved by the IRB before they are implemented. If the revised 
research design is no longer Exempt, then the IRB committee will need to review the 
application and issue a new approval.  

It is the responsibility of the investigators to report to the IRB any serious, unexpected, 
and related adverse events and potential unanticipated problems related to risks to 
subjects and others using the unanticipated problems notification. 

Please direct any question to apus-irb@apus.edu. The forms mentioned above are 
available at http://www.apus.edu/community-scholars/institutional-review-
board/apply.htm. 

Sincerely,

Jennifer Douglas, PhD
IRB Chair
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